
 

 

COVID-19 testing facility is moving 

From Monday 24 August the Coronavirus (COVID-19) testing facility will be based at 
Newclose County Cricket Club and will open from Monday to Saturday from 9am to 
2.30pm. 

To help people access the cricket ground, the speed limit for part of Blackwater 
Road will be reduced from 40mph to 30mph. 

 

 
 
  

 
 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDgsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA4MjAuMjU4OTU4MzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5pb3cubmhzLnVrL25ld3MvQ292aWQtMTktdGVzdGluZy1mYWNpbGl0eS10by1yZWxvY2F0ZS1vbi10aGUtaXNsYW5kLmh0bSJ9.b-O5nXdUUsEZWVvz9SR9AeWQu-se0CpV3TSmzGKq4Dw/s/926629875/br/82603171622-l
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